
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ballot Tracking 

The Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections has launched a new program to help mail ballot 
voters track their ballot.  BallotTrax is a new program designed to provide updates and alerts 
for voters to track the status of their mail ballot. By signing up for BallotTrax, voters can receive 
calls, text messages, and emails when their ballot is mailed out and when processed by our 
office. You can sign up for BallotTrax on our website www.VotePalmBeach.gov. For those 
interested, mail ballots can be requested by contacting our office until 5:00 pm October 29th. 

 
Early Voting October 24 – November 6 

 

Early Voting for the General Election begins on October 24th and runs through November 6th. 
Our office will now have 21 Early Voting locations, each open from 7:00 am – 7:00 pm. We are 
rolling out a brand-new program, “Early Voter Appointment,” that will allow those who want to 
vote early to make an appointment for an Early Voting location at a time window of their 
choosing. You are not required to make an appointment to Vote Early, but those who are 
interested in skipping the line and picking a time of their choice, can do so. Visit 
www.VotePalmBeach.gov to learn more about this program and sign up today.  Election Day is 
Tuesday, November 8th and the polls are open 7:00 am – 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
398,777 DEMOCRATS 
289,966 REPUBLICANS 

313,253 OTHER 
1,001,996 TOTAL 

*as of 10/14/2022 
 

 

 

 

  


